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MEDIA ALERT 

March 21, 2017 
 

Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council Launches New, User-Friendly Website 
 
(Port Alberni, B.C.) The Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council (NTC) is pleased to announce 
the launch of its new, responsive website with a few new features.  
 
The redesigned website offers quick and easy access to comprehensive information 
about the NTC’s advocacy work, programs and services. The website also features the 
latest news releases and alerts, job postings and an events calendar. It is also a source 
for helpful links, forms and videos on Nuu-chah-nulth culture and language.  
 
The new website has a clean, uncluttered design, improved functionality and enhanced, 
rich content focused on the NTC's mission. Check back often for frequent updates. The 
website went live today, March 21, 2017 and is located at the same address: 
http://www.nuuchahnulth.org.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Nazaneen Dizai, Communications and Community Relations Coordinator 
Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council 
P: 250.724.5757 ext. 286 
C: 250.720.5225 
E: nazaneen.dizai@nuuchahnulth.org 
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